
	

	

OAK	GROVE	BOARD	OF	EDUCATION	MEETING								2-16-21	
This	is	a	summary	of	events	that	occurred	at	the	February	meeting,	not	the	official	minutes.)	

						
New	Business/Information	

• PTO	report	attached	to	BoardBook	
• Architect	Peter	Graves	reported	that	the	summer	projects	are	going	out	to	bid;		the	bids	will	be	

ready	for	review	and	acceptance	at	the	March	BoE	meeting	
• Ms.	Sherman	reported	that	75%	of	the	staff	that	want	to	receive	the	vaccine	have	received	the	

first	dose	
• First	reading	of	suggested	PRESS	policy	updates	–	3:40,	4:80,	4:90,	4:150,	5:270,	6:40,	6:340,	

7:100,	7:300,	4:10,	4:55,	4:175,	5:30,	5:190,	6:15,	6:20,	6:280,	6:315,	7:140,	7:325	
• OGEA	surveyed	the	BoE	candidates;	the	purpose	of	the	survey	and	interviews	was	to	inform	the	

OGEA	members	on	the	candidates,	as	many	OGEA	members	are	not	only	part	of	the	staff	but	also	
part	of	the	community.	The	Board	suggested	the	OGEA	consider	how	they	may	make	the	survey	
information	available	to	the	public	

• The	Board	received	three	FOIA	requests	and	a	letter	from	a	community	member	
• Beginning	next	year,	TRS	members	will	have	the	option	to	contribute	to	a	supplemental	

retirement	savings	plan.	The	State	is	asking	Boards	to	adopt	a	supplemental	savings	agreement	
by	March	31,	2021.	There	currently	is	not	enough	information	provided	by	the	State	on	a	
supplemental	savings	plan	to	enable	Board	approval.	Mr.	Blumberg	will	come	to	the	March	
meeting	with	more	information	for	the	Board	

	
Approvals	

• The	Board	approved	the	Consent	Agenda		
• The	Board	approved	the	Personnel	Action	
• The	Board	approved	the	suggested	PRESS	updates	to	policy	7:270	
• The	Board	approved	the	BoE	meeting	dates	for	2021/2022	
• The	Board	approved	the	school	calendar	for	2021/2022	
• The	Board	approved	the	school	fees	for	the	2021/2022	school	year	

	
	

	
	

Next	Board	Meeting	is	March	16,	2021	


